
“Un”Fundraiser 2019-2020 

Highland School of Technology 
August 26-Sept 20 

 
 

 

Dear Highland Families: 

 

We are happy to announce the return of the popular PTSO “Un”Fundraiser. What is an                             

“Un”Fundraiser? Simply put, the “Un”Fundraiser is a fundraiser in which students don’t have to                           

sell anything, parents don’t have to buy anything and 100% of your donation goes directly to                               

classroom and school needs. In the past, if you spent $50 on wrapping paper or candy, only                                 

22-50% went to the school. Why not have ​ALL money donated go to support your child’s                               

education instead? Funds raised will allow the Highland faculty and PTSO team to purchase                           

items the school desperately needs to enrich your child’s experience. 

 

Each family is asked to support the fundraiser and every donation is VERY MUCH APPRECIATED!!!                             

Just complete the form at the bottom of this letter and send it in with your donation by Sept                                     

20—that’s it! 

 

THIS FUNDRAISER IS COLLECTED THROUGH YOUR STUDENT’S 3RD PERIOD TEACHER, please                     

have them label donations with their ​3rd period teacher’s name on it​! Classrooms get quite                             

competitive with this fundraiser! 

 

If your family or friends wish to participate, this letter can be downloaded from the Highland                               

website: ​www.gaston.k12.nc.us/schools/highland then click for Parents/Community, then             

PTSO, then Unfundraiser. Remember, ​ANY amount is greatly appreciated ​and will benefit your                         

child’s educational experience. Families donating $50 or more will receive a receipt                       

automatically. If you’d like one for a lesser amount please indicate with a message on the form                                 

below.  Thanks in advance for your support! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kara Faust: Unfundraiser Chair 

 

If you have any questions please contact karafaust1@gmail.com  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 PTSO “UN”FUNDRAISER  FALL 2019 

 

Student’s name:______________________________   Grade _______________ 

 

3RD Period Teacher___________________________________ 

 

Amount:________________ ​ Donated by:​_____________________________________________ 

Address:___________________________________________________________________________ 

http://www.gaston.k12.nc.us/schools/highland

